No: PL/2022/00661/MINFHO - 89 Hampton Lane

Clerk <clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk>
Wed 13/04/2022 14:09
To: alanlynch@solihull.gov.uk <alanlynch@solihull.gov.uk>

Dear Alan

The Parish Council have been made aware that significant additional works are being undertaken to the
rear of this property.

We cannot trace having received any documentation in relation to these works. We would be grateful if
you could undertake a site visit concerning this application.

We look forward to hearing from you once you have had an opportunity to do so.
Kind regards.

Julie Barnes
Clerk for Hampton-in-Arden Parish Council

Telephone: 01675 442017

Website: www.hamptoninarden.org.uk
Clerk: Julie Barnes, clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Address: The Parish Office, Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton-in-Arden, Solihull, B92 0AH

Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/HamptoninArdenParishCouncil




